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Shelburne Legion News

	By Lesa Peat

 

It is with great sadness we announce the passing of a Comrade Jimmy Creamer on May 30. The family will be having a Celebration

of Life for Jimmy on July 23 from 2 ? 6 p.m. at the branch.

Congratulations to 164 Royal Canadian Air Cadet Squadron on a successful year. We hope you all have a safe and happy summer.

June 12 will be our monthly breakfast. We have now included the choice of bacon or breakfast sausage with the meal.

Next Thursday, June 16, is the last Ladies Auxiliary Luncheon until the fall.

They will be serving a Cold Salad Plate for $7 each from 11.30 a.m. until 1 p.m.

June 17 is another RED Friday Wing Night, introducing the Sean Bourke Band as entertainment.

To kick off the Shelburne Street Festival on June 18, we will be serving Breakfast from 8 a.m. to 12 noon, followed by a BBQ on

William Street from 12 ? 4 p.m. There will be activities for the children in the north parking lot during the day.

We will be having a 1/4 Chicken BBQ from 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. The event is going to be bigger and better this year, so bring your entire

family out for this fun-filled day and support the Town of Shelburne.

Calling all volunteers! If you are interested in helping us out, please contact the branch and leave a message for Lesa Peat

(President), or Denyse Chopee (L.A. President).
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